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The 5th Grade “Moving On” and Year End Award Ceremony will be held on Thursday, 

June 16, 2016 from 9:45am-11:00am.  All parents and family members are encouraged 

to attend: 

 Students who are graduating 5th grade and moving to Jr. High School next year 

will celebrate their accomplishments and achievements at Williams  Elementary 

with speeches and a special video. 

 We will also recognize students for Attendance, Accelerated Reader Points, 

Presidential Achievement Awards, and Rotary Student of the Year. 

Williams Elementary School Strings Program 

Presents the 2017 

“Strings Showcase Concert” 
Featuring Guitar and Violin Artists in Grades 2nd - 5th grade  

Conducted by our Violin instructor:  Kelby Nelson and  

Guitar Instructor:  Landon Strine 

 

On Monday June 12, 2017 at 12:45pm in the school gymnasium,  the Williams 
Music Program will present our annual end of  year strings concert. The purpose 

of  this concert is to showcase our students who are learning violin and guitar and 
to recognize their efforts and progress in music.  This is a free concert, no 
admission is required.  Although in order to help continue with our strings 

program in the 2017-18 school year donations will be accepted at the door.  Come 
One, Come All!!  The Williams Strings and Music Program is completely funded 

through yearly fund raising events, student tuitions, and our annual strings 
concert.  Your continued donations and contributions to the Williams School 
Strings Program is greatly appreciated.   Donation Checks can be written to 

Williams Elementary School Please invite your family and friends.   We hope to 
see you there! 



 

See You in  

September! 

MEDICATIONS 

If your student has any 

medications in the school 

office, please pick them up 

before the end of the school 

year or they will be 

properly disposed of. 

Serve Grants Pass at Williams Elementary on June 24th 

Calling all Friends, Family, and Community Members! 

Serve Grants Pass has offered to paint the face of our Gym!  They need 12 

volunteers to make it happen.  Piople of all age, ability, and experience 

welcome.  We are also looking for an experienced painter to help guide us 

on our project.   

Spread the word and sign up at www.servegrantspass.org or call: 541-476-

7761 ext. 120 

Please help us make our school and community beautiful! 

Saturday June 24, 2017 

Wren Scott 

Wren.scott@threerivers.k12.or.us  @ 541-846-7224 

LOST AND FOUND 

Please make it a point to have 

your student take a look in the 

lost in found for any coats or 

items they may have left at 

school this year!  All Lost and 

Found items are on the rack in 



 


